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Reception Parents in school for Lunch  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

At Gisburn Road Primary School we love to invite parents/carers and grandparents into school to 

join in with our school life. Now the children have settled into school life in Reception class, I would 

like to take this opportunity to invite one parent/carer/grandparent per child into school to have 

lunch (free of charge) with your child on Wednesday 18th October.  

There will be many different opportunities throughout the school year to attend different sessions 

and we understand that we have working parents so please don’t ever worry if you can’t attend the 

sessions. I look forward to hearing back from you.   

 

Please return the slip by Wednesday 11th October.  

 

Thank you for your support.  

 

Mrs K Heaton & Mrs S Brown  

Reception teaching staff   

  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reception Parents in school for lunch - Please return by Wednesday 11th October  

 

I am able to attend on Wednesday 18th October 11.45am-12.15pm 

   

I am unable to attend the session   

 

I would like the following to eat:  

 

Roast Chicken Dinner  

 

Cheese sandwich roll  

 

Jacket Potato with a choice of filling  

 

Child’s name:_____________________________________________  

 

Name of adult attending:_____________________________________ 

  

Signed:__________________________________________________  

 

 


